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Press Release 

 
Incident: 
Possession of Methamphetamine 
 
Date/Time: 
11-04-08 / 0825hrs 
 
Locations: 
Murry Park, 699 East Putnam, City of Porterville 
 
Suspects:
O’Neil, Fredrick / 53yrs / Porterville Resident  
Narrative: 

Ofc. Kirk responded to Murry Park regarding a suspicious subject 
loitering inside the restrooms.  

Ofc. Kirk contacted Fredrick O’Neil, age 53 in the men’s restroom and 
contacted him.  

A subsequent search of O’Neil revealed that he was in possession of 
methamphetamine.  

O’Neil was arrested without incident and booked into the Tulare 
County Jail. 
 
 
 
Investigating Officers       Supervisor 
Ofc. Kirk #164           Sgt. Nix 
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